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Dane County Library Service March Director’s Report 

 

Bookmobile. 

Staff and patrons appreciate the warmer weather!  Library Assistants are moving to outside browsing when the weather 

permits.  We are planning for what summer might look like, especially if staff gets vaccinated. 

 

 

 

 

Dream Bus.  

MMSD is back in hybrid mode beginning in March, so the Dream Bus is 

discontinuing drop boxes at MSCR sites.  We are in regroup/off-road mode for 

March.  This involves overhauling the collection on the bus, cleaning and 

reorganizing.  We plan to hit the road again April 4 with visits to our charter 

sites. 

 

 

 

Friends report.  See latest newsletter 

 

 

Beyond the Page Ripple Project. 

Staff have been participating in the 8-week Nehemiah/Justified Anger Black History for a New Day virtual training.  This 

program, hosted by Dr. Alex Gee, presents African-American history lectures with small group discussions. 

 

Staff have also been attending the Ripple training sessions throughout February led by August Ball of Cream City 

Conservation.  These have been a combination of preparatory readings, lecture, and small & large group discussions.   

 

Regional Equity Teams have been established and will begin to meet in March. 


